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Hi, 

Name: Hope Murdoch/Scott Christie - 329/3 South Gyle Road EH12 9EE. 

A review of the planning permission for 22/01608/FUL should still consider that the
property adjacent to it 329/3 South Gyle Road would have its right to light hindered. This
could also cause our property to decrease in value due to above reason. 

As a family with a young baby we also would struggle with the loud noise every day of an
extension being built. 

Thanks 
Hope Murdoch 
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